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29th May, 1930.

$ Dear Mr. Sonne,

: I am duly favoured with your letter of the
oond instant relative to the steamers belonging to Messrs.
Marius Nielsen & Son and note that you have now had the
opportunity of an interview with Mr. Marius Nielsen and his

Superintendent on the subject of the retention of the
classification of their vessels with this Soclety. I have

carefully noted your remarks and am pleased to learn that
you can confirm that no complaints have ever been made by

the Owners, or their Superintendent, regarding the way in
which the Soclety's Surveyors have ecarried out their dutles
in connexion with the surveys of the vessels owned by this
Companys I also note that the Owners' decision at present
applies only to the steamers "SIGRID", "XAREN", "MARGRETHE"

' and "THYRA", but in view of the intimstion made in the letter
i they eddressed to the Soclety's 0fflce at Copenhagen on the

1etb(§§5%&f§) a translation of which accompanied your letter
of the 1lth, no action will be taken until a further

communication is received as to v ?zxwgsﬁggcyggtgma

of these vessels to be withdra
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At the same time I am glad to hear that no action
will be teken with regard to their remasining vessels which are
classed with this Society.

Again thanking you for the trouble you have taken
in this matter, |

I am,

Yours faithfully,

cOLE

H. J. Sonne, “q« » RuiDsy
COPENHAGEN.




